

Hamilton Soccer Club



home of the Hamilton Raiders

Welcome!

We would just like to welcome all our new members for 2014. It is wonderful to see so many kids and families enjoying the wonderful game of Soccer!

Registration

Registrations should all be paid by now. Juniors are \$70 and seniors are \$120. There are full details on our new website on the 'Registration' page www.hamiltonsoccerclubvic.com/registration/ There are full details on how to register, where to register and a PDF with instructions you can download if you have difficulty please contact Joshua Franks via Text on 0419 189 062 or via email hamiltonsc3300@yahoo.com.au

IGA's Future Soccer Stars Competition

In IGA's Future Soccer Stars promotion, there's \$150,000 in grants to be won for local soccer clubs, and \$100,000 in instant prizes for you! Plus the major club prize of a \$10,000 grant includes a training session with John Aloisi!

Just shop at your local IGA, keep the receipt and enter online today. You could be an instant winner! See our website for further information or go to www.iga.com.au

Country Championships 28th – 30th June in Ballarat

Teams are currently being selected in Warrnambool for this tournament. There is an U12 Team and U/15 Team. This requires training in Warrnambool on Thursday nights from 5.30-7pm for approximately 3 weeks (Warrnambool are selecting the team during this time) then playing in Ballarat from the 28-30th of June in Ballarat. At this stage we have 4 under 15 players and 2 under 12. For more information see our website under the 'About' tab or contact John Kaspers on 0433 452 024 for more information.



New Pitch Update @ Pedrina Park

Our new pitch is looking fabulous! Feel free to go and check it out. Saturday mornings at 9am there are dedicated members helping to put the fence up. If you have an hour or two to spare, many hands make light work! Please call or text John Kaspers on 0433 452 024 so we know numbers.

Soccer Academy - Warrnambool

The Warrnambool Wolves are running a soccer academy. For further information please contact Julie Pickering be email hamiltonsoccerclub@gmail.com

NEW WEBSITE

With the launch of our new pitch we have also designed a new website. This is the new home for ALL the information you want to know about YOUR club! Please visit

www.hamiltonsoccerclubvic.com

and fill in the "Follow Us" field to receive automatic email updates. This site has been designed by Samantha Kaspers.